
 
 

 
 
 

 

23 October 2024 

We need to do some work at night on Station Road 

Kia ora, 

We are in the final stages of our project to upgrade the roading infrastructure at State Highway 16 and Station 

Road to serve the growing community around Huapai Triangle Special Housing Area. It will make travelling 

through the area safer for drivers, pedestrians, and cyclists and better manage traffic flow.  

With the project in its final stages, we will be applying line markings on Station Road. To achieve this, we will be 

working at night for three nights to reduce the impact on commuters. We ask that you allow extra time for travel 

and follow the detour signs posted as per the diagram below.  

Where Station Road  

When 29 October – 31 October 2024 

Hours of work 6pm – 5am 

 

We’ll do our best to start the work on time. Factors such as wet weather could mean a delayed start. If the 

delay is significant, we’ll notify you. 

Take care if you’re travelling through the area at night 

Residents will still be able to access to their properties during the night works. However, access on Station Road 

will only be available to travellers from the SH16 end. The traffic management crew onsite will be there to assist 

residents and travellers. Take care if you’ll be travelling through the area at night, and follow all signs, signals 

and directions by the crew. 

We know our work can be a bit loud and that noise – particularly at night – can be disrupting. We try our best 

to avoid working at night, but sometimes it is necessary in order to avoid wider disruption to the community or 

to get the job done faster. When we have to work at night, we do our best to keep noise levels down.   

Contact us  

If you have any queries or concerns about these project works, please contact AT through the details below:   

The Project and Business Interface Team 

Email: Projects@at.govt.nz  

Phone: 09 930 5090  

If you have any queries directly related to the construction, please contact Fulton Hogan:   

Contractor Stakeholder Manager: Linda Casey 

Email: Linda.Casey@fultonhogan.com 

Phone: 027 619 6527 

To learn more about this project, please go to AT.govt.nz/huapai-triangle.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation while we carry out these essential works. 

Ngā mihi, 

Auckland Transport 

https://at.govt.nz/projects-initiatives/west-auckland-projects-and-initiatives/huapai-triangle-special-housing-area


 
 

 
 
 

 

 


